
Alumni Weekend, June 26-29, 2025  

Dear (Salutation),  

It seems like just yesterday you were playing hide-and-go-seek and having late night 

parties at “Hotel Odell”. In reality, 35 years have gone by since you last played volleyball 

during a classic Portland snowstorm in the Forest gardens. However, now you have an 

opportunity to come back to your L&C roots! We hope that you will join us on campus 

for Alumni Weekend, June 26-29, 2025 to celebrate your reunion.  

Choosing Lewis & Clark was an initial step in choosing your destinies and identities; this 

summer will offer the opportunity to rediscover what brought you to L&C. Come back to 

campus in June to gather with people with whom you have a shared history, and relive all 

the laughs with your fellow classmates 

This reunion celebration is a great way to reconnect with old friends and see the changes 

on campus. It's also a great opportunity to re-explore Portland, as a lot has changed! 

Make sure to visit the Alumni Weekend website to get all the details. Visit the class of 

1990 website for details about our events.  

A Few Highlights Planned for Alumni Weekend 2025: 

• 1990 Class Social on Friday night. 

• Meet the 26th president of Lewis & Clark, Dr. Robin Holmes-Sullivan. 

• Stay in the renovated Odell Hall - it has air conditioning! 

• Rock Violinist Aaron Meyer ‘95 concert in the Chapel. 

• Drag Bingo. 

If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact Ginger 

Moshofsky ‘83, at ginger@lclark.edu or 503-768-7444. Registration for Alumni 

Weekend opens in February. 

We hope you’ll join us to reconnect with our Lewis & Clark community- there’s a lot to 

be proud of.  

We look forward to seeing you in June! 

 

The Alumni Weekend 2025 Planning Team 

https://college.lclark.edu/offices/alumni/reunions/
https://college.lclark.edu/offices/alumni/reunions/1990/
https://college.lclark.edu/offices/alumni/reunions/1990/
https://www.aaronmeyer.com/

